To Whom this May Concern Regarding House Bill NO. 1532,

It was wonderful news to hear of this Bill being proposed. The educational
reimbursement fund would benefit many families that decide or wish to go a different route then
traditional public schooling. Over the years private as well as home education has become a
desire of many parents. Bill No. 1532 would open the doorway for parents/students to be able to
explore entering or continue education in a private school setting, alleviating some of the

financial burden families face.

A question that may arise is, “Aren’t there already programs to help with tuition?” The
answer being there are some programs out there to help with tuition depending on the school.
Space and funding are just very limited. Schools will host fundraisers to help bridge their gaps
with minimal support outside of the school. We as a community should support all areas of
education, even if it is only temporary. Bill No 1532 would really help bridge the tuition gap and
give families a little bit more flexibility during these trying times, as the cost of living continues

to rise.

Really hope and encourage the positive take of this bill on the representatives of the
House. We taxes payers help to support public schools even if our children are private. It would

be nice to see some support on our end.



